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On the induction of the fresh batch of the department, a session was 

conducted by the department to introduce them to the celebrated 

student’s association “electronics and telecommunication association of 

student’s” in the department. ETAS has since the past conducted various 

activities concerning the all-round development of student’s. In order to 

get the new batch acquainted with the on goings of the association and the 

kind of activities conducted the session was conducted. Faculties of the 

department Head of Department Dr. P. R. Deshmukh sir, ETAS faculty 

incharge Radhika Harne ma’am and other senior faculties were also present. 

The batch was introduced with all these faculties, who also shared how 

ETAS has always been a part and parcel of every student from the 

department. The glorious history and events like shaurya trophy were 



introduced to the students. Towards the end of the session the students 

were motivated to participate in all the activities in order to accomplish 

their journey through the department in a memorable way. 

 

  


